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STAGE TWO WELCOME NOTE 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to the 2024 school year.  We are excited to start a new school year full of learning, 
creativity and independence.  
 
This year, your child is in class 4/3A.  4/3A is taught by Mrs Natalie Anthony. 
 
All students will be supplied with headphones, whiteboards, books, pens, pencils, rulers, 
scissors, glue sticks, and other classroom needs to use at school. Students will need to have 
pencils and glue sticks to complete their homework at home. A homework book will be 
supplied.  
 
Students in Years 3 and 4 are required to have the following additional items at school by 
Monday, 20 February.  
A small pencil case (large pencil cases do not fit in trays or on tables). 
 
 
New students will be required to purchase a school library tote bag. This can be 
purchased from the front office. 
 
We encourage students at Parramatta North Public School to be nut aware.  Please don’t 
pack any nut products in your child’s lunchbox. This is for the safety of all our students.  
 
 
 
 
 
M. Wimmer        K. Methven 
Assistant Principal (rel.)       Principal  
6 February 2024 
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